
Contact Information 
302 Reeder ST., POB 457 

Mechanicsville, IA 52306  

 

Email: mechstmary@diodav.org 

 

Phone: 563-432-6236 

 

Confession Times  

2nd & 4th Saturdays 

from 5:00 PM until Mass. 

 

Annual Parish Corporate 

Board Meeting 

 

The mandatory Annual Parish 

Corporate Board Meeting at Riv-

erside, Sept. 13 at 2 p.m. Parish 

Council members who have re-

sponsibilities for building and 

grounds (supervisor of mainte-

nance ) are required to be there. 

 

St Mary's Women's Guild 

Mechanicsville: 
 

The list of committees have 

been made for this 2015-16 

year! We hope all can serve 

when asked. Please pick up 

your copy at the church en-

trance.  All ladies of the parish 

are considered to be members 

of the Guild.  

MECHANICSVILLE TIPTON 

 

September 5-6 

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Contact Information 
208 Meridian St., POB 309,   

Tipton, IA 52772 

 

Email: tiptonstmary@diodav.org 

 

Lorraine Polhamus, 

Office Manager: 

tiptonsm@windstream.net 

 

 Phone: 563-886-2506 

 

Office Hours 
Monday 8:30 - 3:30 

Tuesday 8:30 - 3:30 

Wednesday - contact Fr. Okumu 

Thursday 8:30 - 3:30 

Friday  8:30 - 3:30 

 

Confession Times  

1st,3rd, & 5th Saturdays 

from 4:45 PM until Mass.  

 

 

 

 

All the ladies of St. Maryõs are 

invited to gather for supper and 

fellowship on Wed. Sept. 16, at 

6 p.m. at the Tipton Country 

Club. We will order of the menu. 

Please R.S.V.P.  by Sept. 12th 

to Bev Petitgout, 886-2096. 

 

 

 

The deadline for articles is  
Wednesday, so Lorraine can 
layout and get to the printer 
Thursday by 10 a.m. 

St. Mary  ST. MARY CATHOLIC  CHURCH  

Mechanicsville and  Tipton 

Father Richard Okumu, Shared Pastor 
Email: okumur@diodav.org  

563-886-2506 -Tipton;  

563-432-6236 - Mechanicsville 
 

In case of Serious Emergency, you may 

reach Fr. Richard by cell phone at:  

319-538-9009.  

Volunteers Needed:  We need volun-

teers to count money at the Bridge 

Bank on Monday mornings. This 

takes about 30 minutes or less to 

do this. A bank employee also helps 

with this. Please contact Shirley or 

Fr Okumu if you would like to help in 

this way. Thanks! 

mailto:mechstmary@diodav.org



